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Lisa Cataldi

From: Amanda Kiley <amandalkiley@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 9, 2025 10:58 AM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: Epilepsy

On behalf of the more than 11, 000 people living with epilepsy in Rhode Island, I am writing to urge 
you to move H5491 “AN ACT RELATING TO EDUCATION -- HEALTH AND SAFETY OF PUPILS  
SEIZURE SAFE SCHOOLS ACT” out of Committee with a favorable vote. My daughter is diagnosed 
with epilepsy and has had many seizures in school, having laws to protect here would make life so 
much easier to allow for proper protection.  
 

Thank you, Amanda  
Sent from my iPhone 


